
Report on Visit to Belur Math, Kolkata 

Date: 15.01.2025 

NSS Unit-I of Government Girls’ General Degree College organised an outreach activity to 

Belur Math to observe the birth anniversary of Swami Vivekananda (12.01.2025) and National 

Youth Week. Fourteen volunteers along with Principal madam Dr.Syeda Shariqatul Moula 

Alquadri, NSS Programme Officer Dr.Mumu Chakraborty and member of NSS Unit Dr.Senjuti 

Gupta joined this activity. 

Ramakrishna Math and Ramakrishna Mission are worldwide, non-political, non-sectarian 

spiritual organizations which have been engaged in various forms of humanitarian, social service 

activities for more than a century. Inspired by the ideals of renunciation and service, the monks 

and lay devotees of the Math and Mission serve millions of men, women and children, without 

any distinction of caste, religion or race, because they see the living God in them. 

Government Girls’ General Degree College is a minority college for girl students where almost 

95% students come from Muslim community, whereas Belur Math is a ashram based on 

Hinduism. Hence, this trip was made to encourage the social diversity of our country and this 

helped to teach our volunteers that there is only one religion, the religion of ‘humanity’. The 

work of Swami Vivekananda and his followers will also encourage our volunteers to help 

thousands of poor, sick and needy people of our country that will definitely fulfil the motto of 

NSS. 
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Report has been prepared by Dr.Mumu Chakraborty, Programme Officer, NSS Unit-I 


